
  

 

 

 
 

 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590 
 

December 9, 2021 

 SD 

 

 AP-2112-004 

 PM-10-2112-0758 

 

   

 

Dear  

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of the documentation you submitted to apprise us of your 

purchase of the vehicle identified below, which we previously permitted to be imported for 

purposes of show or display: 

 

2014 Mercedes-Benz G63 AMG 6x6 

WDB4632721X219585 

 

Based on the documentation you have submitted, we have revised our records to reflect your 

ownership of the vehicle.  As a consequence, you are now bound by the terms upon which we 

originally permitted the vehicle to be imported, including the need to comply with all applicable 

requirements of the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, U.S. Customs and Border 

Protection, and the Environmental Protection Agency.  You have agreed to abide by those terms 

in the documentation that you submitted. A copy of this letter should be retained with your 

ownership documents pertaining to this vehicle. 

 

Please be advised that even though this vehicle has been imported under Box 10, this letter 

grants the vehicle permanent entry into the United States. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brodie M. Mack, Jr., Chief 

Import and Certification Division 

Office of Vehicle Safety Compliance 














